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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Ava Steel 

Joey Taylor 

Libby Forsyth 

Chloe Dixon 

Ellie Goodfellow 

Courtney Collins 

2012 SCHOOL DIARY 

Monday 19th 

November 

Meeting for Y4 Parents 

about Robinwood 3.15pm 

in hall 

Monday 26th—

Wednesday 28th 

November 

Year 4 Residential Visit 

to Robinwood 

Monday 3rd 

December 

Christmas Craft Evening 

after school. 

Tuesday 4th 

December 

PTA Christmas Shopping 

evening at Grays of 

Warkworth 

Wednesday 5th 

December 

Puffins visit to 

Whitehouse Farm. 

Thursday 6th 

December 

PTA Christmas Fair 

after school 

****NEW**** 

Friday 7th December 

9.00am Christingle 

Assembly. 

Tuesday 11th 

December 

School Christmas Dinner 

Monday 17th 

December 

KS1 & 2 Christmas 

Performance 

(Afternoon) 

Tuesday 18th 

December 

KS1 & 2 Christmas 

Performance 

(Morning) 

Tuesday 18th 

December 

Foundation Stage 

Christmas Performance 

(Afternoon) 

Wednesday 19th 

December 

Crib/Carol Service at St 

Cuthbert’s Church 

1.45pm 

Thursday 20th 

December 

Foundation Stage 

Christmas Performance 

(Morning) 

Friday 21st  

December 

Christmas Parties 

(More info to follow) 

Friday 21st  

December 

BREAK UP FOR 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

2PM FINISH 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 1 
Our school target is 95 % 

attendance.  
OVERALL-94%  

NO STAR AGAIN. 
Reception (Turtles)   88% 
Year 1 Puffins -   96% 
Year 2 Puffins –  98% 
Year 3 Starfish-   96% 
Year 4 Starfish -           93% 

Well Done Y2 Puffins! 

CHILDREN IN 

NEED 
Thank You!!   

OVER £300 was 

raised! 

LANTERN PARADE 
This Sunday is the Amble 

Lantern Parade which starts at 

The Wellwood at 5pm prompt. 

The Y4 children who have made 

lanterns should collect these 

from the Boys Club between  

3.30pm and 4.15pm 

We hope to see lots 

of people there - it’s 

usually a great event! 

Foundation Stage Assembly and Reading Area 

It was a real pleasure to watch the Turtles and 

Seahorses perform ‘The Gruffalo’ on Thursday.  

They were all so brave to stand up in front of so 

many people.  We’ll now have to hope they can 

perform the ‘Gruffalo’s Child’ later in the year. 

 

We’d really like parents to help us with our quest to develop a real 

love of books in our youngest children.  Come in to the Foundation 

Stage Unit and see the wonderful artwork that Joanne Howden 

has created for us in our new reading area.  We can’t wait to start 

using it and welcoming storytellers young and old to read stories 

with the children! 

Check out the school website for a gallery of photos of the 

assembly taken by some of our Year 4 children. 

PTA NEWSLETTER 

The PTA have lots going on 

during the Christmas period 

including a Christmas Fair, 

Shopping Night and 

Bags2School. Take a look at the 

PTA Newsletter on the reverse 

of this one for many more 

details. We really appreciate 

your support at these events 

that all raise money to support 

the children. 

PTA QUIZ NIGHT 
Thanks to everyone who came 

along, and to everyone who 

helped organise the Quiz Night 

- £270 was raised. 
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